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Recital is December 17th 
At the NNU Brandt Center 

VIP Clients will be able to purchase recital tickets November 14th with a link 

that will be emailed out. General Public will be able to purchase recital tickets 

November 15th with a link that will be emailed out.  

One Show- $12.00           Two Shows- $18.00            Al Shows- $24.00 

*At the door sales will be $15.00 per show 

Lap children are FREE 

Show Times 

There will be three recitals this year on December 17th! We will be sending out 

and posting what recital each class is in by November 10th so that you can plan 

accordingly when purchasing tickets.  

 

You’ve Been SPOTTED 

Congratulations to Carma Izatt for being the winner of our You’ve been 

SPOTTED drawing! She was spotted always knowing the choreography! 

Dancers enter the drawing by being recognized in class or in the lobby for good 

behavior, leadership, and hard work! 

Pre-Order Roses 

Forms will be going home to pre-order Roses to receive at the recital. Please 

have the forms turned in by December 9th so that we can make sure your roses 

are ordered.  

 

 

COSTUME INFO 

Costumes with be heading home. 

Remember costumes will be used 

for BOTH Winter and Spring 

Recitals.  

THANKSGIVING 

BREAK 

There will be no classes Nov. 

21st – 25th for Thanksgiving 

Break! Enjoy your time with 

your family! 

UPDATED FEES 

For dancers to participate in the 

Winter Recital tuition and 

costumes fees must be up to date 

by December 17th  

NO DRESS 

REHEARSAL 

Make sure your dancers are 

practicing at home because this 

year we are not having a dress 

rehearsal. Join our BAND to 

receive videos. 

 

Updated information can be found on our website 
www.TheSpotDance.com  
If you have any questions, feel free to email us at 
TheSpotDanceStudio@gmail.com 

 

http://www.thespotdance.com/


 
 

Our Gold & Platinum Sponsors 

  Blade Runner Lawn Maintenance 

 

 


